Hanley Castle High School
and Sixth Form Centre

Founded in 1326, Hanley Castle High School is a high performing academy with an
outstanding reputation locally and nationally for academic excellence and
traditional values.

Morning tours - 9.15am on 23 November 2023 - prospective students can
enjoy a full tour of the school by appointment. To book a place on a tour
please contact the school office by email: tours@hanleycastlehs.org.uk

Open Evening - 5.45pm on 23 November 2023 - please visit our website to
create a personalised tour and meet the Hanley Castle team.

For further information, a prospectus and our application form please visit our website:
https://www.hanleycastle.worcs.sch.uk/sixth-form/ or email: ks5@hanleycastlehs.org.uk

‘Students in the sixth form work hard and achieve well; they are proud of their school.

They receive prompt, precise feedback on their work that helps them to extend their knowledge.
Students enjoy a particularly varied enrichment programme. Most choose to support younger
pupils, for example with their work in lessons or by contributing to extracurricular activities.’

Ofsted, March 2023



